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Alabama Power Company

600 North 18th Street
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Birmingham, Alabama 35291

Telephone 205 783-6081 a
F. L. Clay'on, Jr

Senior Vice President

"!l»’\“ldgﬁ 8.,.hm"|g 2 s S A A'abama POWCr
October 12, 1981

Docket No. 50-348
Docket No. 50-364

Mr. R. C. Lewis Xl" '/rcy\\
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11 “iaIVE

101 Marietta Street, N.W.

Suite 3100 f‘
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 ' NOVO 4 1581m 1
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Ll COMM IS5 ION -
Subject: J. M. Farley Nuclear Plant Vi> @
NRC Inspection of June 16- 2 AN/
July 15, 1981 @ 1\"/
\FJ

Re: Report Numbers 50-348/81-17
and 50-364/81-20

Dear Mr. Lewis:

This letter supplements my letter ¢f August 31, 1981 which responded
to a violation identified in the subject inspection report.

Affirmation

[ affirm that the August 31, 1981 response is true and correct to the
best of my knowledge, information and belief.

Yours very truly,
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